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SnowCap is a philanthropic organization created to provide food, clothes, advocacy, and other services for the poor.
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As the leaves fall off the trees and the nights get longer, we 
start to turn our attention to the holiday season, and give 
thanks for the many blessings in our lives.

With that in mind, volunteers from SnowCap 
and the community will host a special meal on 
Thanksgiving Day that is free and open 
to anyone who wishes to stop in. The 
Thanksgiving meal will take place from 
noon to 2pm at the Rockwood United 
Methodist Church, in the fellowship 
hall.

To help make this a special day for 
everyone, we are looking for volunteers 
that would be willing to help. There are 
two different shifts to choose from, one 

A Day to Give Thanks

Words from a grateful client
Violeta is a mother of 5 children, whose ages range from 2 to 11. When she first found 
out about SnowCap, it was around Christmas and she was unemployed. She heard about 
SnowCap through a friend, and was impressed with the food selection in the pantry 
right away. There was milk to be had, cereal, bread, meat, produce, canned goods and 
even treats like cakes, pies or cookies! Her favorite items were chicken, oil, sugar, baby 
formula, and fresh fruits and vegetables.  During her visit, the family also went to the 
clothing room, where they were able to pick up some winter clothing and coats.  

That first trip, she walked out of SnowCap with tears in her eyes and her children 
smiling from all they were able to take back home. Since day one, she says, the 
volunteers have been so friendly and non-judgmental. She has really appreciated how 
the volunteers are so respectful and kind, and simply the way they talk to her. 

Violeta is not only on the receiving end of services at SnowCap, but likes to give 
back. Since her kids have out grown some of their clothing, she loves to donate 
them here. She would strongly recommend that if you have items to donate that 
you do so at SnowCap because donations go directly to a family in need.  

 

from 10am to 1pm to set up and serve, and the other from 12pm 
to 3pm to serve and clean-up after the meal is complete.

If you already have Thanksgiving Day plans 
and are unable to volunteer, there is still 
another way you can help. We would be very 

thankful if some of you could donate one 
or more turkeys for our Thanksgiving Day 
Dinner. To participate in this wonderful 
day of thanks, or for more information 
on how you can help, please contact Nate 
at (503) 405-4295, or by e-mailing nate@
snowcap.org. 
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Big Thanks to our              
Sustaining Donors  

We would like to thank our donors who give on a regular 
basis. Many donations ebb and flow over the year, but 
these sustaining donors provide dependable support. 
This kind of donation provides a strong foundation that 
results in SnowCap being a steady and reliable source of 
help for our neighbors in need. 

To become a Sustaining Donor, go to our secure website 
www.snowcap.org to set up a recurring donation with 
just a few quick clics, or simply send a check each month.  
When we know what we can expect, we are better able 
to know what we can afford. Below is list of our current 
Sustaining Donors who help us balance our budget.

Carlotta Allin

Larry & Sherre Barnett

John & Mary Beckwith

Regina Blake

Eloise Blaser

Judy Chatelain

Edwina Cramer-Norris

James E Dalrymple

Marvin Doering & Joyce Peterson-Doering

Bernice S Duckrow

Don & Jana Fogle

LeeAnn Gauthier

Robert Gray

Brian Greenfield

Diana Gustafson

Leslie & Carol Harsch

Darryl & Linda Hill

Gabriele Holmes

Alyson L Huntting

Michael & Connie Jarrett

Sandra E Kaufman

James & Marsha Kitchen

Edith G Knope

Joseph & Melanie Lagerstrom

Dennis & Marci Laverty

Thomas & Arlene Lemieux

Stormie Lineberger

Charles & Charleen Martin

Harold & Trudy Masloff

Joyce Miller

Jeff Muceus

Dl Nolting

Mark & Beth Paul

Harold & Joyce Pawson

Matthew Phemester

Duane & Karen Pollard

Ann Richards

Sally F Riffle

Lisa Roads

Patty A Runner

June L Satchfield

Robert & Susan Sloan

Ana Smith

Dan & Georgia Standley

Julie Stream

Christy Strong

Guy Super & Kate Moore

William & Mary Taylor

The Supplee Family Trust

Robert E & Elizabeth Trappe

Janet M Urbanowicz

Michael Van Note

Gail L Welch

Bernadine L West

Gail Hochhalter & Cathy Williams

Larry & Sally Wilson

Janet G Wright
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Gifts to Celebrate Anniversaries:
Larry & Dottie Tillstrom: Lael Hays

Gifts in Honor of:
Claudia Andrews: Elizabeth Evans
V. Lael Hays: Jo Ann Wright
Diane Liefeld: Monette Proffitt
Robert E Trappe: Verne & Jean Newcomb
JoAnn Wright: V. Lael Hays
Snowcap Volunteers: Alyson L Huntting

Gifts in Memory of:
Walter Alley: Arthur Balk, Regina Blake, Joan Mann Green, 
Mark Helminiak, Sheryl & Rod Keizur, Leo & Janice Pelster, 
Portland Paralegal Services, Lorene Powell, Charles Ross, 
William & Mary Taylor, Elizabeth Webber, Tom & Carlene 
Weldon, Bob Avila & Bess Wills
Bud Aufdengarten: Myrna Graham
Nadine Aufdengarten: Myrna Graham
Joe Blaser: Eloise Blaser
Eileen Cunningham: Kathleen Shaffer
James Duston: Kurt Cogswell, Anne Duston
Peter Ford: Barbara Fredricksen
Caren Jackman: Shelly Strom
Fred Powell: Lorene Powell
Elvin Pratt: Nancy & Doug Martin
Joan Reichard-Baxter: Gary Baxter
Beth Satchfield Lewis: June Satchfield
Paul Satchfield: June Satchfield
Irene Schoppert: Christy Strong
Leah Unruh: Marion & Ann Unruh
Keith Walker: Mike & Claudia Andrews, 	  		    	
  Curtis & Barbara Close
Harold Ernest Whitney: Ruth Johnson
Tex Y Irinaga: Frances Toyooka

You don’t have to be              
Julia Child

Do you have a killer recipe for Caprese salad? Or 
perhaps your family raves about your Double Chocolate 
Macadamia Nut cookies. Or just maybe, your talents 
aren’t on par with those of Julia Child’s, but your 
organizational skills are outstanding. In either case, 
SnowCap can use your help.

Next year SnowCap will celebrate our 50th anniversary. 
One of the ways we will mark this exceptional 
accomplishment is by putting together a cookbook. We 
would like this cookbook to contain recipes from our 
supporters, clients, and volunteers. We plan to sell the 
cookbook to support fun 50th anniversary events.

So here’s what we need: If you are organized and would 
like to participate in putting together submitted recipes, 
we could use your help by being part of the “Cookbook 
Committee.” If you have a few knock-out recipes you 
wouldn’t mind sharing, we would love to have them 
as well! If you can help in either of these ways, please 
contact Alicia@snowcap.org.

Auction reservations make 
great Christmas presents!

Reserve at www.snowcap.org - click on Auction
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Board of Directors

Newsletter Committee

Blair Loudat
Bruce Montgomery
Darryl Hill
Jim Liefeld
Judi Allen
Linda Kidby

Merlin Aufdengarten
Pat Berger
Rusty Simms
Sarah Gulde
Sylvia Eagan
Tom Weldon
 

On the Web
www.snowcap.org

In accordance with 
Federal Law and 

U.S. Department of 
Agriculture policy, 

this institution
is prohibited from 
discriminating on 
the basis of race, 
color, national 

origin, sex, age, or 
disability. 
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Wish List
Turkeys and hams 

Canned corn 

Canned beans

Sock s for  a l l  ages

Chi ldren’s  under wea r

Forever  s tamps

Blanket s 

Judy Alley – Editor
Vern Groff – Graphic Designer                        
Richard Kiely – Home Run Graphics 
Alicia Biastock
Carlene Weldon
Danni Mooney
Gretchen Weston
Kathy Dunford
Nate Larsen


